From: Hickey, Ann
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2015 2:52 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: PNC Bank Winter WonderFest Preview Reception 

 

Steve,
Reporting back to you that I attended the PNC Bank Winter WonderFest on December 3, 2015 at Navy Pier to observe the event and learn how to potentially integrate elements into future family activities at the Chicago Cultural Center.
Please let me know if you need additional information.
 
Ann Hickey
Director of Program Development
Projects Administrator
City of Chicago
Department of Cultural Affairs & Special Events
